
From: Milwaukee Alder
To: Murphy, Michael (Alderman); Hamilton, Ashanti; Johnson, Cavalier; Kovac, Nik; Bauman, Robert; Bohl, James;

Coggs, Milele; Rainey, Khalif; Donovan, Robert; Lewis, Chantia; Perez, Jose; Witkowski, Terry; Zielinski, Tony;
Stamper II, Russell; Mayor Tom Barrett; Lee, Chris; Borkowski, Mark

Subject: Against Goll Mansion Development
Date: Friday, September 15, 2017 3:30:58 PM

Hello,

I live at 1660 North Prospect Ave.  I am against this development at the Goll
Mansion location.

This development will cause more traffic problems on Prospect Ave; current
congestion includes the following facts:
1) Construction from the streetcar project
2) The fact that it is a main thorough fare/street and is already busy
3) People moving in and out at the beginning and middle of the month
4) People trying to find parking

Additionally, downtown has seen a boom in high rise developments.  I highly doubt
all of these are filled to capacity.

Last I am concerned my cost of living will increase with this additional high rise.

Please vote no to this project.

Thank you,
Scottie Allen
1660 North Prospect Ave Unit 1906
Milwaukee, WI 53202
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